
GSTF Girl Scout Silver AWARD Process 
1- Girl Scout(s) completes all prerequisites.

Completes Bronze Award,  Cadette Leadership Award, or Cadette Journey

Attends Girl Scout Silver Award Training

2 -Girl Scout(s) completes Silver Award Project Proposal and submits to 
customercare@girlscoutsfl.org at least one week before the monthly Highest Awards Task Group 
monthly meeting (first Wednesday of each month except July and August).  If working as part of 
a group (no more than 4 Girl Scouts), use one proposal form per group. All members of that group 
complete a section of the proposal.      

3 -Proposal is reviewed at monthly meeting and within one week of that meeting, Girl Scout(s) 
receives email approval to begin the project or recommendations for project improvement. 

4- If necessary, Girl Scout(s) revises project proposal as directed by Highest Awards Task Group
and resubmits. Within one week of submitting the revised proposal, Girl Scout(s) receives email
notification whether proposal was approved or needs further revision. Girl Scout(s) receives
approval via email by Highest Awards Task Group staff representative to begin project.

Approval by the Highest Awards Task Group is necessary before beginning any Silver Award project.

5 - Girl Scout(s) implements Silver Award Project following all GSTF and GSUSA guidelines under 
direction of their Project and Troop Advisors.

6 - Girl Scout(s) completes and submits Silver Award Project Report to 
customercare@girlscoutsfl.org.  Final Reports are reviewed by Highest Awards Task Group at 
their monthly meetings (except in July and August).

7 -Within one week of review, Girl Scout(s) receives email approval or request for additional 
information.

8 - If necessary, Girl Scout(s) makes revisions to Final Report and resubmits to Highest Awards 
Task Group staff representative 

9-Once revised Final Report is approved, Girl Scout(s) is/are invited to the annual Highest Awards
Ceremony.  To be celebrated at the current year's ceremony, projects must be completed and final
reports submitted by March 1 of that year.   Girl Scouts will be celebrated at the following year's
ceremony if final reports are submitted after March 1 (even if they are no longer Girl Scout
Cadettes).

Deadline for submitting the Silver Award Final Report is Sept. 1 of the year entering 9th Grade. 




